
        

2017 OSAKA HOST   

FAMILY  PAYMENT  FORM 

 

Student Name: ________________________        Year: ________ 

 

Dear Host family 

Thank you for offering to be a host family for the Japanese students visiting our school.  Before their 

arrival, you will receive further information details about hosting from the school and also from the 

OCEC tour group. Please note that you not receive the Final Host detais until close to their arrival. 

After your hosting experience, you will receive a payment from Frankston High School to help cover 

guest expenses. 

 

Please choose one of the following payment  options: 

 

CREDIT  MY FRANKSTON HIGH SCHOOL ACCOUNT 

   

DIRECT DEBIT (Please fill in account details below) 

 

BSB: _______________  Account No. ________________________________ 

Account Name: __________________________________________________ 

Postal Address:    ________________________________________________ 

                          ____________________________Postcode:  ___________ 

 

Please email this payment form to  

Anne Thomson at athomso@fhs.vic.edu.au  

OR  

return a hardcopy form to the General Office ASAP 

mailto:athomso@fhs.vic.edu.au

